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The QISD Technology director responded to 46 calls for assistance since 
the last board meeting. Our district copier contract expired recently and 
allowed for us to replace our old Xerox copiers with newer ones. We are 
waiting on the final copier for Reagan Elementary to be delivered and this 
will complete the replacement cycle. On October 23, we made the switch 
from our 10-year old Nutrikids cafeteria software system to Mosaic, a more 
secure and modern software system which will also allow parents to create 
an online account to view their child's’ lunch room balance, see what they 
ate in the cafeteria and also be able to pay their lunchroom balance online. 
The server migration completed successfully and our goal to have the 
parent portal part of the server operational for the start of second semester. 
Region 9 will complete a server upgrade for our TxEIS software system on 
October 27th. This will provide us a more modern server and prepare our 
district for some software changes coming later in 2019 with the TXEIS 
system. Since our last board meeting I have also created an application to 
allow easy DMAC benchmarking assessment scanning using our new 
Xerox copiers. This is change form prior years when an office staff member 
had to manually scan and enter the benchmark information. A Region 9 
employee provided training about DMAC on October 19th to our teachers. 


